
Mail Ballot Election Information 
 
Ballots will be mailed the week of April 12, 2021 to the address on file with the Carbon County Elections Office. 
 
If you do not receive a ballot, please contact the Election Administrator, Felicia Smith, at 406.962.3541, x. 203.  Ballots 
returned as undeliverable by the US Postal Service will be held in the election administrator’s office and attempts will be 
made to contact the voter to get a ballot to them.   
 
Instructions will be sent with your ballot.  Ballots must be returned in the envelopes provided along with the signature of 
the voter.  They can be mailed (must be received May 4, 2021), or dropped off in person at the Joliet School (must be 
received by 8:00 PM on May 4, 2021). 
 
Unsigned envelopes will be held in the election administrator’s office and attempts will be made to contact the voter 
with instructions on how to ensure their vote is counted.  Ballots that remain unsigned by 5:00 pm on May 5, 2021, will 
not be counted. 
 
Signatures on the ballot envelope are compared to what is on file with the county elections office.  If the signature 
cannot be verified, envelopes will be held in the election administrator’s office and attempts will be made to contact the 
voter with instructions on how to ensure their vote is counted.  Ballots with signatures that do not match, and that are 
not remedied by 5:00 pm on May 5, 2021, will not be counted. 
 
Ballot counting will beginning at 8:00 PM on May 4, 2021 at the Joliet School when the polls close. 
 


